
Are you a Newmarket Resident?
Yes 8
No 8

Yes 5
No 11

Yes 5
No 7
Undecided 3

Yes 3
No 9
Undecided 5

Yes 16
No 1
Undecided 0

Yes 3
No 13
Undecided 2

Yes 12
No 2
Undecided 3

1 to 2 3
2 to 4 2
I don't belive there should be 
a limit 5
The Town should not allow 
massage services with no 
credentials 7

Do you work in or operate a business that offers massage 

Are you familiar with the Town’s rules and regulations relating to Body-Rub Parlours?

Based on the information presented so far, are you satisfied with the Town’s current regulations pertaining 
to Body-Rub Parlours?

Should the Town distinguish between massage services by an attendant with no credentials versus an 
attendant with some form of credentials?

Do you believe the Town should allow attendants with no credentials to provide massage services?

If the Town continues to licence BRP (no credentials/non-therapeutic), should we continue to require zoning 
setbacks from residential zones and schools?

If you answered yes to the question above, how many licences should the Town issue?



Yes 12
No 2
Undecided 3

Yes 14
No 4
Undecided 0

Yes 16
No 1

Should the Town ease zoning restrictions to allow personal wellness services to operate in various 
commercially zoned locations throughout Newmarket?

If the Town continues to licence BRP (no credentials/non-therapeutic), should we continue to require zoning 
setbacks from residential zones and schools?

Are you in support of regulatory changes to require persons offering massage services in Newmarket to 
have some level of training?
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